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House, as I expect we will, we will be very glad to hear from them if they wish 
to make any further representations in regard to such further reference.

We are always very glad to meet the Legion officials. It is one of the 
pleasant aspects of serving on this committee that it brings us into contact with 
the people who are doing so much for our cotnrades of previous wars.

Dean J. O. Anderson: Thank you very much, Mr. Chairman. Again I 
would like to express our appreciation for the privilege of coming, and to say 
we are at your disposal if we can be of assistance in any way at all.

The Chairman: Gentlemen, we are having the representatives of the 
National Council of Veterans Associations appear before us on Monday at 
10.30 in this room. If the steering committee are willing to wait for a couple 
of minutes we might then arrange the meetings for the rest of the week. The 
meeting is now adjourned until Monday at 10.30.


